
From:   Mike Miller   

To:   Nimesh Sangani   
Date:   January 25, 2020

Subject:   Additional Information Request
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

The NTIA data form for SpaceIce, both PDF, addressing both Space and Ground stations, has been
submitted as an exhibit.

The ground station is currently licensed to the owner, University of Illinois Urbanba-Champaign, under
0343-EX-CN-2018.&nbsp; We will modify this to include support of SpaceIce.


